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Dear Friends of TMF in Christ, 12-15-2014

Greetings to you in this Christmas season and may this letter find you well! Our Ping-Pong
Short Mission team went to Taiwan in November as scheduled to bring love and hope to 50
teenage inmates whose families were dysfunctional and could not offer them help. May God

continue blessing them and the salvation of Jesus Christ come upon all the Taiwanese

people.

Another accomplishment this year is the completion of “Prayer Garden.” We welcome you
or your friends, relatives or anyone who is in need to come to pray. Our new office locates at

the garden as well and it is open for small groups to use (please see the attached brochure).

Thank you for your continuous caring and support to help us promote Taiwan mission and

move toward the eighth year. May God remember your love for us and bless you all!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you!

President Rev. Eileen YiYi Chang, all Board Members and coworkers




